LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 7th MARCH 2014 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Debbie Joynson, Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DAO), Ian Pickett and David Smith. 
APOLOGIES
Tommy Hutchinson.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· No conclusion has been reached on the mobile TV cameraman in the Paddock. This will be monitored.
· A steward has been placed at the exit between PK2 and PK3 to stop anyone other than ambulant disabled from leaving via the exit in PK1.
· West Brom are to look at the number of wheelchair places offered to visiting supporters for next season, this follows a letter sent to them by the Chairperson. 
TICKETING UPDATE

· Sunderland and Tottenham at home are now on sale to the general public.
· Manchester United away has been sold out. 
· There are 21 wheelchair spaces available for Cardiff away. Some of these are likely to go on general sale.

· The ticket office is updating the availability of away tickets for disabled supporters on the accessibility page. 
MEMBERSHIP

· We are continually receiving telephone calls and e-mails about ticketing issues. We stress each time that any enquiries must be directed to the ticket office, as the LDSA has nothing to do with ticketing. This is to be reiterated on the web page and social media sites. 
· A letter is to be drawn up to send to the gentleman from Ireland  who was enquiring about setting up an Irish LDSA. 
SOCIAL

· The Player of the Season social event will not be taking place in May as planned due to many players leaving for the World Cup as soon as the season ends. This will now be re-scheduled for August, and will be announced on our web page and social media sites when a date has been confirmed. 
· We are to arrange a curry/hotpot evening with entertainment in May instead.

·  The DAO is to contact a former player as discussed, and forward banqueting details to Steve Evans.
PODCAST

· The next programme is ready to be launched including Brendan’s interview from Christmas. Hopefully Roy Evans is to follow soon.
AOB

· To participate in the annual Level Playing Field event, it has been suggested we purchase a number of LDSA t-shirts for the first team squad to wear in the warm up prior to the Sunderland game. These will then be distributed to the crowd by the players. The DAO is to confirm the arrangements with Melwood and either purchase or ask a committee member to do so.
· A football match at the academy has been arranged for Sunday 23th March between the Premier Disabled football team and the Mersey Marauders as part of LGBT history month ad level playing field week of action. 
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 11th April 2014. The DAO is to book the relevant location. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
